
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Halloween! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2017 Newsletter  

Upcoming Events 

Academic Concepts 
 

 

Theme: Grocery Store (Age 3-4) 

   Autumn and Halloween (Age 2-3) 

   Circus (Age 1-2) 

Phonic Sound: a, t & i 

Oral Counting: 1-10 

Number Value:  2 – (3-4-5) 

Colour: Orange 

Shape: Square 

 

 

 

 

Notice Board 

 

 

Halloween/Orange Colour Day 

Tuesday, 31st October 

 
 

 

Ballet sessions will take place every Monday 

from 1:00pm to 1:30pm. For more information 

or to enroll your child, please speak to Tarhata 

at the reception. 

 

 

 

Songs of the Month 

I am a Pumpkin 
(to the tune of "I’m a Little Teapot") 

I am a pumpkin big and round. 

Once upon a time I grew on the ground. 

But now I have a mouth, two eyes and nose. 

What are they for do you suppose? 

When I have a candle inside, shining bright, 

I'll be a jack-o-lantern on Halloween night. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 We are pleased to say that most of our Simba 

kids have settled in to the nursery and are 

enjoying the comfort of their classroom’s daily 

routine.  

 

We kindly request that parents help us to help 

their little ones become more independent by 

not staying too long when dropping your child 

off. This is greatly appreciated and will help 

your child and other children settle quickly. 

 

The value for this month is sharing. We would 

like to reinforce this concept by holding a small 

Halloween Party for the children on 31st 

October, where they are going to share and 

exchange snacks and treats.  

A sign up list will be provided by the 

teacher closer to the date, where you can 

volunteer to bring a shared snack. 

Please also send a bag of treats to be 

shared with your child’s class. 

 


